
 

 

June 6, 2016 
 
 
Dr. Nan Xie 
College of Computer Science and Technology 
Shandong University of Technology 
12 Zhangzhou Road, Zhangdian, Zibo, 
Shandong 255049 
P. R. China 
 
Dear Dr. Xie, 
 
I am pleased to invite you, Dr. Nan Xie, date of birth is September 12, 1977, a male, to Michigan 
Technological University in a Visiting Scholar position in the Department of Computer Science 
beginning October 15, 2016 through April 14, 2017.  This position is intended to allow you an 
opportunity to conduct research in the area of reliable guaranteed cost control problem of 
networked control systems with Dr. Min Song and other faculty members in our department.  As 
part of this offer, we will provide you with office space as well as internet access.  There is no 
monetary support. 
 
In order to request the DS2019 to obtain eligibility for the Exchange Visitor Program, we need a 
copy of the picture page from a passport for you and each dependent accompanying you 
(name, birth date, and place of birth) and relationship with you.  We also need proof of health 
insurance as well as confirmation of support from another sponsor. 
 
We look forward to having you in our department and hope that a productive relationship 
develops. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Min Song 
Department Chair and Professor 
 
 


